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Invitation to NBRJ-JBRP2025 

It is our pleasure to announce that the International Conference on Japan-Bangladesh Research and 

Practice (JBRP) has become a flagship event proudly sponsored by the Network of Bangladeshi 

Researchers in Japan (NBRJ). This conference serves as a vibrant platform to bring together 

Bangladeshi-origin researchers working across universities, research institutions, industries, and 

corporate sectors in Japan. 

On behalf of the 4th International Conference on Japan-Bangladesh Research and Practice 

(JBRP2025) Program Committee, I warmly invite you to actively participate in this prestigious event. 

The conference will be held in Tokyo, tentatively scheduled for the second weekend of August 2025 

(August 9–10). Further details, including the exact venue, call for presentations, and registration 

information, will be announced in due course. 

Please stay updated by visiting the official NBRJ website at https://nbrj.jp. We look forward to your 

participation and valuable contributions to this academic and professional gathering. 

 

________ 

Sincerely, 

Mohammad Abdul Malek, PhD 

General Chair, NBRJ-JBRP2025 Program Committee 

 

Professor of Economics 

School of International Liberal Arts 

Miyazaki International University 

 

And 

 

Invited Researcher 

CREPE, The University of Tokyo 

https://nbrj.jp/

